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January 22, 2021

I am writing this letter in regards to Senate Bill 191 in hopes that adults in 
custody (AIC) will be able or given the chance to receive earn time or good time 
credit for programming and behavioral purposes and work performance also. 
How would this be helpful to AIC? I have been locked up since September 3, 
1995 and started my work at SRCI Physical Plant in 1997 and will be working on
my 25th year on March 15, 2021 with no job failures since I began.

I also have been doing programs with no failures with that also, I have been 
going to church since 1995 to date if the pandemic hadn't started up. I was also 
in AA and other programs as well. I am 77 years old, I have been treated for 
prostate cancer and just found out this week that I'm also anemic. 

I believe that offering good time would really help AIC, truly help us all.

I want to thank all the senators who are working on getting us good time and 
possibly earned time as well.

Sincerely,

Gerald Dean Skelton Sr.


